41 Temperance St, PO Box 22, Bowmanville, Ontario L1C 3K8
Telephone: (416) 426-7165 Fax: (416) 883-2342
Website: www.mbao.ca Email: office@mbao.ca

February 4™, 2018
Dear Parent/Guardian:

Congratulations, your son/daughter has won the zone roll-off for the 2018 Spring Master Youth
Tournament and will be advancing to the Provincial Finals.

The Provincial Finals will be held on SUNDAY March 11th, 2018 at Victoria Bowl, 280
Victoria Street South, Kitchener, Ontario. Bowling starts promptly at 1:00 p.m.
and you are required to be at the bowling centre by 12:30 p.m. for registration. In this
event, the Master and the two (2) YBC Players will bowl! together in a three (3) game pins-over-
average event. The team with the highest POA will be declared the champions. Trophies to
the winners will be presented immediately following the tournament.

During the Provincial Finals, our sponsor, Phipps Bowling and Accessories, will be selling
souvenir T-Shirts with the names of every team member who is participating at this event.
Please be sure that the zone delegate or our Provincial office has the correct spelling of your
child’s name so that we have it correct on these T-Shirts.

As this tournament is a provincial final, we ask that every YBC bowler follow the YBC dress
code which states: “That for the 2017-2018 season, all YBC bowlers advancing to Zone,
Regional, Provincial or National levels of all tournaments be attired in a YBC identified
bowling shirt or a golf shirt with a collar”.

This year, due to decreased participation and increased costs for hotels, the Master Bowlers
Association are no longer able to subsidize hotel rooms for any of our participants at these
Provincial Championships. We have however, reserved a block of rooms with a reduced group
rate for those participating in this event.

In accordance with our insurance policy requirements, the MBAO office is unable to book hotel
accommodations on behalf of its competitors participating at Masters’ events. Therefore, the
booking of your hotel accommodations will be your responsibility. You are to ensure that your
room is booked prior to the hotel's cut-off date in order to receive the Masters rate. A Hotel
Reimbursement Form is attached for use. Please complete the form and submit it along with
your hotel receipt in order to get reimbursed for 1 night’s accommodation only.. Please use
the following hotel shown on the back of this page for your booking:
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HOTEL INFORMATION

Comfort Inn Waterloo
190 Weber St N
Waterloo, Ontario N2J 3H4

For Reservations Call: (519) 747-9400

Rate: $104.00 + Tax

Quote Group- Master Bowlers Youth Event
Reservation Cut-Off Date: February 10", 2018

Note: Individuals must make their own reservations by the cut-off date and mention
the group code you are booking against. A major credit card is required to
guarantee all reservations..

We encourage you to come out and cheer for your family member and we look forward to
seeing you there. Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at the MBAO
Provincial Office at (416) 426-7165 weekdays during normal business hours or using Email at
office@mbao.ca. You may also contact your child’s Master Bowler.

Regards,

Dave Johnson
Director of Operations

MASTER BOWLER:

TELEPHONE:

E-MAIL ADDRESS:
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